

Vicki Scuri

Interdisciplinary Design & Public Art Specialist

15004 37th Avenue NE Lake Forest Park, WA 98155

206 930 1769 vicki@vickiscuri.com vickiscuri.com

PRINT, MEDIA & BLOGS (selected)

2022 Forecast Public Art. "Partner We Love." FORWARD. Issue #5 Housing. November, 2022.

Taylor, Brianna. "What are the new 40-foot sculptures in Sacramento's River District? Here's why they're here." The Sacramento Bee. September 16, 2022.

Mascarenas, Xavier. "Drone Video New 40-ft sculptures in River District, part of Sacramento's Metamorphosis." The Sacramento Bee. September 15, 2022.

<u>"Two New 40-Foot Sculptures Installed in the River District."</u> Sacramento City Express. September 14, 2022.

Thecityofsac and saccityarts. Instagram Post. September 14, 2002.

- 2021 Loria, Keith. "DC Developers Double Down On the Power—and PR Potential—of Art." Commercial Observer. July 9, 2021.
- 2020 Lahman, Jason. <u>"The Alchemy of Vicki Scuri SiteWorks."</u> CODAmagazine: The Art of Transportation II, November 2020.

City of Kettering. "Vicki Scuri SiteWorks: Schantz 2020." Play Kettering/YouTube. September 18, 2020.

Roe, Jon. "Three Calgary public art installations nominated for international design award." Calgary Herald. June 19, 2020.

City of Kettering. Schantz Avenue Bridge. City of Kettering Website. May 7, 2020.

Powell, Lisa. "Stunning Steel Installation is Kettering's new gateway." Dayton Daily News. May 7, 2020.

- 2019 CODAworx. "Aurora 'Bright Dawn." CODAmagazine: The Art of Transportation. June, 2019.
- 2018 City of Calgary. "162 Avenue and Macleod Trail Interchange Public Art." City of Calgary Website. September 7, 2018.
 Baker, Wayne. "Kettering bridge replacement will include \$350K for art project." Dayton Daily News. September 30, 2018.
 Stradling, Richard. "These new bridges over Capital Boulevard will be works of art." The News and Observer. February 1, 2018.
- 2017 Michaels, Andrew. "Columbia parking garage is artist's canvas." Baltimore Sun. August 9, 2017.
 Potter, Sara. "Downtown Kinston: Your opinion is being requested." The Free Press, Kinston.com. June 5, 2017.
 Metcalf, Andrew. "Purple Line Art Submissions Unveiled." Bethesda Magazine. April 25, 2017.
- 2016 Gillespie, Alison. "These Creative Wind Turbines Will Have You Rethinking What You Know About Wind Power." Smithsonian.com. January 12, 2016.
- 2015 Sullivan, Jordan. "Vicki Scuri: A bright future for pubic art." Philips Lighting Blog. October 26, 2015.

CODAworx. "Project: Arlington Boulevard." CODAmagazine: Earth and Urbanism. July, 2015.

Shaar, Deborah. "Wichita's Art Museum's Art Garden Opens Saturday." KMUW. September 24, 2015.

"Arlington Boulevard Reflects Grace and Beauty." Scott System Informer. Fall 2015.

CODAworx. "Project: Sand Creek Byway." CODAmagazine: Earth and Urbanism. July, 2015.

McIntyre, Maureen. "Public Art Meets Sustainability in Texas." Solar Today. May/June 2015.

<u>""Airway' El Paso, TX."</u> Land Art Generator Initiative. June 4, 2015.

Snejnevski, Asya. "Public Art: Hybrids of Art and Architecture Adorn the Washington Area." Architecture DC. Volume 17, Number 1. Spring, 2015.

Adams, Angela et al. "Highway Project Meets Tough Challenges." Government Engineering. Volume 12, Issue 2. March – April 2015. "Airway." Public Art Review. Forecast Public Art. February 20, 2015.

Tapia, Jair. "A Dialogue of Forms: Interview with Vicki Scuri, The ELP Airway Artist." (Spanish language) Los Herrajeros. February 16, 2015.

Byers, Jim. "Arlington is Aglow With Public Art...Seriously!" Explore Arlington. Stay Arlington. February 6, 2015.

Pinson, Lauren. "A Vibrant Light Garden in the Desert." The Art Avenue. Issue 12. February 3, 2015.

Castillo, Gladys. "Revista destaca la estética de 'Luces de la Airway." El Diario de El Paso. January 25, 2015.

"Light as Art II." CODAmagazine. January 2015.

2014 Borunda, Daniel. Airway artwork officially lighted in East-Central El Paso. El Paso Times, December 18, 21014.

Macz, Brandon. Sound Transit reveals 90-percent design for south Bellevue station. Bellevue Reporter, November 11, 2014.

Pirvany, Roze. Vicki Scuri Siteworks. CodaWORX/ANIMOTO, featured artist video. October 29, 2014.

ARLnow.com. "Art Installation Lights Up Route 50 at Courthouse." ARLnow. October 27, 2014.

Geneson, Paul. "Public Art in El Paso, What's all the fuss about?" Newspapertree.com. October 21, 2014.

Acosta, Emma. "City Rep Emma Acosta: I-10 project at Airway brings unique beauty." El Paso Times. August 10, 2014.

Lopez, Luis Carlos. "El Paso public art projects seeks to improve look of I-10." El Paso Times. August 10, 2014.

Lopez, Luis Carlos. "Airway Boulevard gets art upgrades from local artist Anastacio 'Mike" Rivera." El Paso Times. July 22, 2014.

CODAworx. 2014 Top 100 Projects. Meadowood Mall Complex.

CODAworx. 2014 Top 100 Projects. Sand Creek Byway.

2014 Fox, Laura. "Touring Arlington's Eclectic Public Art Scene." (Rosslyn to Ballston: The Public Art Boulevard) Northern Virginia Magazine.

(cont.) May 2014.

Culture Now, Museum Without Walls, "Forceful Personalities." Volume 4, Issue 4, April 2014.

CODAworx, Collaborator's Panel: CODAmagazine: The Art of Place. April, 2014.

CODAworx. "Project: Meadowood Mall Complex." CODAmagazine: The Art of Place. March, 2014.

Jost, Daniel. "A Green Way Through." Public Art Review Fall/Winter Issue #49.

Lopez, Luis Carlos. "Airway Boulevard upgrades liftoff in January." El Paso Times. September 28, 2013.

EDPNews. "Loop 375 Northeast May Open by End of 2013." El Paso Development News. August 14, 2013.

EPDNews. "Airway Interchange Design Changes." El Paso Development News. August 1, 2013.

"Visual Communication: From Artist Imagination to Project Proposal." Installments. The Art Commission. May 9, 2013.

Easton, Valerie. "Designer Vicki Scuri transforms a muddy, messy space into a lushly planted rain garden." Pacific NW Magazine. The Seattle Times. April 19, 2013.

Cohen, Michele (Interviewee). "MP39 - Plans in Focus: Public Art." Online Video. Vimeo. February 2013.

Torres, Ceasar. "Photos: Airway at I-10 Beautification Project." El Paso 411. January 15, 2013.

EPDNews. "Airway Aesthetics Project Inspired by Flight." El Paso Development News. January 14, 2013.

2012 Macias, Veronica. "Opposition to facelift at Airway and I-10 absent from meeting." KFOX 14. November 8, 2012.

Rombeck, Janice. "Xander's Crossing Opens in Memory of Toddler Who Died on Tracks in 2005." Neighbor Web SJ. 2012

EPDNews. "I-10 Beautification Moves Forward; Airway First." El Paso Development News. March 14, 2012.

Flores, Aileen B. "Council oks Airway as 1st Interchange for I-10 face-lift." El Paso Times. March 14, 2012.

2011 Williams, Shellie. "Public Art Brings History to Life." Arts & Humanities Council of Montgomery County. September 30, 2011.

Robinson, Melissa B. "Pedestrian Bridge Opens in Aspen Hill." Rockville Patch. July 25, 2011.

Davison, Dave R. "Know your public art: The 'D' Street Overpass." Tacoma Weekly. July 7, 2011.

Wistrom, Brent. "Next leg of East Kellogg to feature artistic elements." Wichitokekington. The Wichita Eagle. January 27, 2011.

Woodyard, Jesse. "New San Jose Construction – Pedestrian Bridge." The Bay Area Real Estate Blog. Barry Swenson Builder. October 1, 2010.

2009 Adams, Liz. "Vox Populi: Walker Street Extension." Cary Citizen. November 14, 2009.

Elliott, Eric. "Ten Changes for a Creative Highway Overpass." Ars urbi serviat - Public Art in Winston-Salem. October 7, 2009.

Cone Sexton, Connie. "Art, engineering merge in 4 spans over freeway." AZCentral. The Arizona Republic. January 22, 2009.

2008 Basa, Lynn. The Artist's Guide to Public Art: How To Find and Win Commissions. Allworth Press, 2008.

Sackett, Gayle. "The Secret Gardens of Lake Forest Park." Secret Garden 2. Garden Tour. June 14, 2008.

"Sound Barriers." CityScape. TV Tacoma, Channel 12. 2008.

2007 "Washington Walls Set Sites In High Relief." Concrete Products. September 1, 2007.

"Vicki Scuri, West Galer Flyover." Seattle's Public Art. Seattle Channel 21. July 12, 2007.

"Ohio Overpass Set to Open." Salina Journal. February 21, 2007.

"Wall doubles as sound barrier, statement: Please don't stop to look at the art." The News Tribune. January 2, 2007.

2006 "Light it Up." Salina Journal of Commerce. December 13, 2006. "Artist Inspired By Local Stoops." Zwire.com. September 13, 2006 "Road Art Trip." Nevada Landscape Architecture and Environmental Planning. 10.11. November 2006. 2005 Magie, Dian, Ed. On the Road Again: Creative Transportation Design. Center for Craft, Creativity and Design, 2005 Stockwell, Jamie. "Route 50 Improvements Take Artistic Direction." The Washington Post. October 20, 2005. Stineman, Darrin. "Aesthetic elements a part of Salina, Kan., road overpass." The Salina Journal. September 15, 2005. Minnick, Benjamin. "Shoreline gearing up for its biggest project." Daily Journal of Commerce. June 9, 2005. Farr, Sheila. "Is public art disappearing?" The Seattle Times. May 8, 2005. Infusion: 20 Years of Public Art in Phoenix. Phoenix Office of Arts and Culture, Phoenix, 2005. 2004 "Urban Planning: What's Art Got to do with It?" PSS News. June, 2004. Blair, Gwenda. "To Soften the Din of Traffic, Walls of Lizards and Teepees." The New York Times. January 1, 2004. 2003 Holt, Gordy. "Public works projects with that clean, sculpted look." Seattle Post-Intelligencer. February 18, 2003. 2002 "Roadwork ... on the road." Public Art Review. Spring / Summer 2002. Foster, George. "Getting There: Structure on flyover is there for art's sake." Seattle Post-Intelligencer. March 10, 2002. "West Galer Street Flyover." Daily Journal of Commerce. May 20, 2002. "Galer Street Overpass." Partnerships. Seattle Arts Commission. 2002. 2001 Sime, Tom. "Subtle artwork overhead and underfoot." The Dallas Morning News. July 22, 2001. "Parking garage a work of art." Santa Cruz Sentinel. August 3, 2001. Lindblom, Mike. "Drive-by art splashes into Bellevue." The Seattle Times. September 12, 2001. Drumheller, Susan. "Sandpoint byway shrinks piling fears." The Spokesman-Review. November 10, 2001. Balkin Bach, Penny, Ed. New Land Marks: public art, community and the meaning of place. Fairmount Park Art Association. Editions Ariel, 2001. 2000 "Jell-O Mold Fish to Frolic on Walls Along Newport Way." East Side Journal. January 1, 2000. "Seattle Artist Brings Know-How to Broward Road Project." Miami Herald. February 9, 2000. Wichita Kansas Official Visitor's Guide. Cover. Wichita Convention and Visitor's Bureau. 2000 1999 Brachtl, Barbara. "Passionate About The Public's Art – City's Specialist Guides Selections For Creative Works." The Seattle Times. February 22, 1999. Gould, Whitney. "New airport parking structure need not be another bland box." Milwaukee Journal Sentinel. March 8, 1999. "Bellevue Art Project to Combine Jell-O Molds, Retaining Wall." Eastside Journal. March 12, 1999. "Polishing Work." Wichita Eagle. December 22, 1999. 1997 Hurd, Mary K. "Artist's Designs Enhance Flatwork in Public Places." Concrete Construction. August 1, 1997. Dougan, Alice Maria; Furlong, Margaret. Art Index. Volume 44. Page 1259. H.W. Wilson. 1997. Miles, Malcolm. Art, Space and the City. Routeledge, 1997. "Play Ray Plaza." Sculpture. Volume 16. Page 72. 1997. 1996 "Wichita's Link to Past, Future through Bridges ..." Wichita Eagle. March 25, 1996. "Vicki Scuri Getting Site Specific." Public Art Review. Spring / Summer 1996. "University Street Station." Issues in Geotechnical Engineering, National Research Council, 1996. 1995 "Bright Idea is Early Winner for Design of Two River Bridges." Wichita Eagle. April 14, 1995. Dreamy Draw Pedestrian Bridge. Phoenix Evening News. TV Channels 3,5,15, and 33. June 1, 1995. "Well Attired." Concrete Products. August 1995. "Design Profile: Bridge Connects Pedestrians with Desert Views." Daily Journal of Commerce. August 23, 1995. 1994 "Wall Art Keeps Rolling Down the Parkway." Arizona Republic. August 3, 1994.

Adams, Jane Meredith: "An Elegant Place to Sit and Ponder Your Errant Ways." Chicago Tribune. September 29, 1994.

"Gateway Art Contest Finalists Visit Wichita." Wichita Eagle. October 9, 1994.

"Penny on the Dollar." CBS Sunday Morning. November 27, 1994.

1993 "New Garage to Drive Home Automotive Theme." Reno Gazette Journal. April 25, 1993.

Enlow, Clair. "Seattle Artist Revs Up Reno Redevelopment." Daily Journal of Commerce. July 6, 1993.

"Construction Begins on Dreamy Draw Bridge." Arizona Republic. October 13. 1993.

Scuri, Vicki. "Applications of Sculptural Art Forms in Precast Concrete Structures." PCI Journal. Volume 37, Number 1, January – February 1992, pages 37 -49.

Enlow, Clair. "Sandlot Archaeology." Daily Journal of Commerce. March 10, 1992.

"Precast Recalls Fossil Forms." Engineering News Record. Concrete Today. May 4, 1992.

"Light Garden produces pure magic." Critic's choice. The Oregonian. June 5, 1992.

"Magic Lanterns." Statesman Journal. June 11, 1992.

"Out of the Flames ..." San Jose Mercury News. Jul 18, 1992.

Brenson, Michael. "Review/Art; Sculpture Borne by the Earth and Lighted by the Sky" The New York Times. March 8, 1991.

"Architectural Underground." Architectural Record, July 7, 1991

"A 'Tired' New Facility Has Seattle Neighbors Talking." Parking Technology. November, 1991.

"Reno Council Looks at Public Art." Reno Gazette Journal. December 17, 1991.

1990 "SAM sponsors preview...bus stations." Seattle Post Intelligencer. January 5,1990.

"Public Art—Favorite Children or... Amenities." Partners for Livable Places. March 15, 1990.

"Grand Central Station." Seattle Post Intelligencer. May 21, 1990.

"The Rocky Road to a Garage." Reflex. Volume 4, Number 3, May/June 1990.

"Harborview Medical Center Parking Garage." Daily Journal of Commerce. July 21, 1990.

"METRO Shows Off Tunnel Vision." Seattle Post Intelligencer, Aug. 10,1990.

"See the lights ... University Street Station." Tunnel Neighborhood Guide. August 1990.

Mathieson, Karen. "Tunnel Visions – Artists Alter Public's View Under the City." The Seattle Times. September 12, 1990.

"Metro Bus Tunnel." Daily Journal of Commerce. September 12, 1990.

Brown, Patricia Leigh. "Currents; In Commuter Tunnel, Art at Every Stop." The New York Times. October 4, 1990.

"Sculpture Blooms among the Weeds in a NY Park." Seattle Post Intelligencer. October 16, 1990.

1989 "Artwork Selected for Boren Ave. Garage." Daily Journal of Commerce. January 2 & 3, 1989.

"Transit Tunnel: Seattle METRO Bus Tunnel." Public Art Review. Volume 1 Number 3. April 1989.

"University Street Station Art." Tunnel Neighborhood Guide. Volume 2 Number 3. April 1989.

"Artist to design gateway to PV." Paradise Valley Independent. July 19, 1989.

"Artist presents ideas on pedestrian bridge." Phoenix Gazette. July 21, 1989.

"Art and transit: Westlake has both." The Daily Journal of Commerce. August 9, 1989.

"Percent for Art." Phoenix Arts Commission Newsletter. September / October 1989.

"Artwork Design by Vicki Scuri." The Arts. King County Arts Commission. October November 1989.

"Making Tracks." The Seattle Weekly. November 8, 1989.

1988 "Reordering the Hierarchy." Reflex. Volume 2, Number 3. May / June, 1988.

"The A Team." Stroll. June 6-7, 1988.

"Tunnel Vision." Pacific Magazine. The Seattle Times. August 7, 1988.

"Artist Vicki Scuri Designs Car Container." Harborviews. Number 709. November 2, 1988.

"Artist Designing a...'Car Container"." The Arts. KCAC. November / December 1988.

1984 "Two artists exhibiting work." The Eugene Register-Guard. February 16, 1984.

1983 ARTbibliographies Modern. Volume 14, Issue 1, page 346, 1983.

1982 Tri City Herald - Nov 9, 1982.

1981 "Fifty northwest artist selected for juried show." Lewiston Morning Tribune. March 17, 1981.